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Psychosis & Schizophrenia in Children & Young People  
Guideline Development Group Meeting 
 
 
Date and Time:      Tuesday 8th November 2011, 10.30am – 4pm 
                              

Minutes:                 Confirmed 

Place: The Royal College of Psychiatrists 
Standon House, 6th Floor 
21 Mansell Street 
London E1 8AA 

 

Present: GDG members 
Chris Hollis (CH) (Chair) 
Tim Kendall (TK) (Facilitator) 
Max Birchwood (MB) 
Rory Byrne (RB) 
Andrew Clark (AC) 
Jaeta Egoh (JE) 
Elena Garralda (EG) 
Laura Graham (LG) 
Tim McDougal (TimM) 
Tony Morrison (TonyM) 
Gillian Rose (GR) 
Kirsty Smedley (KS) 
Darryl Thompson (DT) 
 

  
Experts 
Andrew Richards (AR) 
 

In attendance:  

NCCMH Staff: 

 

Henna Bhatti (HB) 
Nadir Cheema (NC) 
Hannah Jackson (HJ) 
Kate Satrettin (KS) 
Megan Stafford (MS) 
Craig Whittington (CW) 
  
 

NICE staff: Caroline Keir (CK)  
 
 

Observers: Maryla Moulin, NCCMH Centre Administrator 
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Notes 

 

1. Apologies were received from Tony James and David Shiers. David Ward is in the 
process of emigrating to Australia and has therefore had to leave the GDG. 

 
2. The GDG had no interests to declare. 

 
3. The minutes were agreed as an accurate account of the previous meeting. 

 
4. There were no service user and carer concerns. 

 
5. HB gave an education evidence review presentation. 

 
6. Andrew Richards, Programme Director: Doctorate in Educational, Child and Community 

Psychology, University of Exeter, and a Special Advisor on the GDG, gave a presentation 
on the role of Educational Psychologists. 

 
7. NC gave an evidence review presentation on Early Intervention Services. 
 
8.         Hannah Jackson, new Research Assistant for the NCCMH and Megan Stafford, new    
            Systematic Reviewer for the NCCMH, gave an evidence review presentation on ‘at risk’  
            mental states for psychosis and schizophrenia. 
 
9.         MS and TK gave a pharmacology evidence review presentation. 
 
10.       MS requested that the GDG forward her any feedback on the draft review protocols. 

 
 
 
 
Date, time and venue of the next meeting 
 
Friday 16th December 2011; 10.30am – 4pm at The Royal College of Psychiatrists, Standon 
House, 6th Floor, 21 Mansell Street, London E1 8AA. 


